
September 9, 2024 

 

Sandra Onorato  
109 Military Hwy 
Gales Ferry, CT  06335 
 
Ledyard Planning and Zoning Commissioners 
Liz Burdick, Ledyard Director Land Use & Planning 
Ledyard, CT 06339 
 

Dear Ms. Burdick, 

I am genuinely concerned about the quarry proposed in Gales Ferry by Cashman/GFI. My 

specific concerns are related to the degradation of the quality of life in Gales Ferry and more 

specifically to the Town of Ledyard Zoning Regulations: 

 11.3.4.D  that no adverse effect would result to the property values or historic features of the 

immediate neighborhood. 

11.3.4.E  that the character of the immediate neighborhood would be preserved in terms of 

scale, density, intensity of use, existing historic/natural assets/features and architectural design.  

11.3.4.F  that the proposed uses would not cause any unreasonable pollution, impairment or 

destruction of the air, water, and other natural resources of the state. 

Between this application and the Klewin Construction one, the town I have called home for 30 

years will be destroyed and hoping the Town of Ledyard will thoughtfully consider this 

community alternation and deny this application.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Sandra Onorato 

Docusign Envelope ID: 362984B0-5D7E-449A-AAA7-6D3150076890
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